
The Detroit Water and Sewerage Department (DWSD) will be seeking 
contractors for its Capital Improvement Program projects slated to begin 
in April 2019.

DWSD will be using a new construction contract document, new 
Standard Specifications, and new Standard Details to replace the 
documents currently being used. The Engineers Joint Contract 
Documents Committee (EJCDC) is the new document. 

DWSD 
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Workshop

Questions about the document should be directed to 
Angela Williams of DWSD Procurement at 313-964-9029. 

FORD RESOURCE AND 
ENGAGEMENT CENTER  

15491 Maddelein St., Detroit, MI 48205

9:00 a.m. until 1:30 p.m.
15 JANUARY 2019

DWSD is hosting a workshop that will include an overview of the 
EJCDC document, upcoming contract opportunities, implementation 
of Executive Order 2016-1, and opportunities for networking. 




